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Autism Waiver Service Provider Enrollment Workshop Reminder 

Attention:  Providers of Autism Waiver Services.  DXC Technology on behalf of 
the Department of Social Services (DSS) is offering online Enrollment Training to 
providers who wish to continue providing Autism Waiver services to Connecticut 
Medical Assistance Program clients.  

There are two Virtual Classroom Workshops scheduled to provide “Online 
Enrollment” training for providers who wish to enroll as Autism Waiver Service 
Providers.  Providers must register in advance to obtain the access key to attend 
the workshop.  The first workshop is being held on October 19, 2017 from 1:30-
3:30 pm.  The second will be held on October 25, 2017 from 9:30 – 11:30 am.  
Providers are encouraged to attend to learn important program information.  
Please click on the link below to register for the October 25, 2017 workshop. 

https://172.30.25.11/CTPortal/portals/0/StaticContent/Publications/Provider_Training.pdf 
PLEASE NOTE:  DSS will be making changes to the administration of the Autism 
Waiver Program effective January 1, 2018.  As a result, providers of Autism 
Waiver Services must be enrolled in the Connecticut Medical Assistance 
Program as an Autism Waiver Service Provider to continue to receive payment 
for the services they provide effective January 1, 2018 and forward.  Please 
refer to Provider Bulletin 2017-63 on the www.ctdssmap.com Web site for 
further information on these changes.  From the Home page, click on Information 
then Publications.  Under “Bulletin Search”, enter “17” in the year field and 
“63” in the bulletin number field then click “Search”.  Click on “PB17-63 
Important Autism Waiver Provider Enrollment and Claim Submission Changes for 
Providers of Autism Waiver Services under the Autism Waiver Program” to view 
the bulletin.  
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